
December 23, 2002 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Division, 
Applications Processing Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
Attn: Jaunice Green 
 
RE)  FCC ID: BRWXR2i change to BRWXR2I 
 
Dear Jaunice: 
 Good Day. We have updated the BRWXR2I test report and product label to reflect the 
requested change to all capital letters in the FCC identifier. 
 I am forwarding you a copy of this correspondence so you will know that these changes have 
been uploaded. 
 We are hopeful that these changes will be all that is necessary to comply with the FCC identifier 
format. 
 
  
Thank you for your time Jaunice. If there is any further information required, please contact me directly 
at: 
 
 
Horizon Hobby Distributors 
ATTN: Len Sabato 
Fax: 217-355-0058 
Phone: 217-403-3588 
lsabato@horizonhobby.com 
 


